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There have been several changes to the CoPTTM pages of the NZTA website in July 2018. The 
changes are outlined below.  

Change / addition Date  Comments  

Minutes of CGG meeting – 
11 July 2018 

July 2018 The minutes of the CGG meeting have 
been added under the heading CoPTTM 
governance group  

Discussion document TMA 
and Light arrow  
 

September 
2018 

A new discussion document has been 
added under the heading Documents 
under discussion. 
The document outlines: 

1. Proposed Process for the 
Implementation of the MASH 
Standard in New Zealand for Truck 
Mounted Attenuators 

2. Notice of a Standard Change for the 
Light arrow System 

 
Feedback on the discussion document 
should be forwarded to Stuart Fraser by 20 
October 2018. 
stuart.fraser@nzta.govt.nz  
 

DRAFT VMS standards 
 

 The following draft VMS standards have 
been added under the heading 
Documents under discussion: 

• P34 Draft VMS Operating Policy 7 
April 2011 

• P36 DRAFT VMS Notes 15 June 
2011 

• P36 DRAFT VMS Specification 15 
June 2011 

Feedback is not sought on these 
documents at this stage. They have been 
added to make it easier for users to locate 
the VMS standards on the NZTA website. 
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Change / addition Date  Comments  

Amendments to the NZTA 
training calendar  

Various  The training calendar has been amended 
to remove completed workshops and add 
new workshop dates.  
The revised training calendar includes 
dates for the next round of TMC workshops 
to be run at 10 locations during the period 
August 2018 to March 2019. 
The first round of these workshops 
received a very positive response. 

CoPTTM update October 
2018 

Just a quick heads up that NZTA is now 
planning an October 2018 update to 
CoPTTM. 
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